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  Folding Stories Christine Petrell Kallevig,1991
9 original stories illustrated by 9 original
origami models.
  Fold-along Stories ,2001 12 short stories
illustrated by 12 easy origami models.
  More-igami Dori Kleber,2019-09-17 A creative
young boy with a passion for practicing origami
finds a surprising source of encouragement on his
diverse city block. Joey loves things that fold:
maps, beds, accordions, you name it. When a
visiting mother of a classmate turns a plain piece
of paper into a beautiful origami crane, his eyes
pop. Maybe he can learn origami, too. It’s going
to take practice — on his homework, the newspaper,
the thirty-eight dollars in his mother’s purse . .
. Enough! No more folding! But how can Joey become
an origami master if he’s not allowed to practice?
Is there anywhere that he can hone the skill that
makes him happy — and maybe even make a new friend
while he’s at it?
  Spread Your Wings and Fly Mary Chloe Schoolcraft
Saunders,2001-11 Uses a story emphasizing personal
possibilities to provide instructions for creating
an origami bird.
  Origami Bible Stories for Kids Ebook Andrew
Dewar,2018-11-20 Perfect for Sunday school lessons
and youth group activities--paper figures are the
best way to share the greatest stories ever told!
This new interactive origami kit combines the fun
of origami paper folding with the life-changing
lessons of the Bible. This kit comes complete with
64 sheets of printable, double-sided folding paper
for 33 different models, a full-color book, and
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downloadable backdrops that help youngsters tell
the most popular tales from the Old and New
Testaments in church or at home, including: Adam
and Eve--The creation of the world according to
Genesis--beware, there's a snake in the garden!
Noah's Ark--Noah and company would have been in
over their heads if not for God's providence.
Don't miss the boat! Moses and the Ten
Commandments--God liberates the Israelites and
shows them a new way to live--it's written in
stone! Daniel in the Lion's Den--God rescues his
faithful servant from becoming so much lion chow.
David and Goliath--David has a giant problem, but
God never misses an opportunity to rescue the
faithful. The Annunciation--Mary gets good news
from none other than the archangel Gabriel--pass
it on! The First Christmas--Where does baby Jesus
hit the hay? In a manger, of course, where both
lowly shepherds and noble kings honor him. The
Story of Easter--Don't you love a comeback story?
Look no further! After sacrificing his son on the
cross, God raises Jesus from the dead, triumphing
over death and evil. Christ, the Good Shepherd--
This reassuring tale reminds us of a loving God
who guards us and guides us--even when things get
wild and wooly! Intended for children and young
adults, these interactive models enable you to
retell the powerful biblical stories using
lifelike folded paper figurines. The figures can
be displayed as dioramas and to stage miniature
reenactments that bring these sacred Bible stories
to life--the perfect Sunday school craft for kids.
This kit contains: A full-color 48-page book
retelling the 9 famous Biblical stories 64 sheets
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of downloadable, double-sided folding papers in a
variety of sizes and designs 33 different models
and tableau backdrops to display the stories as
dioramas Simple, step-by-step origami instructions
for each character
  Incredible Origami Arcturus Publishing,2017-09
Discover how to turn a simple square of paper into
something incredible with this step-by-step guide
to making beautiful origami models - from funky
boats and gift boxes, to amazing animals and
super-stylish fashion outfits. The perfect book
for paper-folding fanatics aged 8 and above.
  Origametry Thomas C. Hull,2020-10-08 Written by
a world expert on the subject, Origametry is the
first complete reference on the mathematics of
origami. It is an essential reference for
researchers of origami mathematics and
applications in physics, engineering, and design.
Educators, students, and enthusiasts will also
enjoy this fascinating account of the mathematics
of folding.
  Nature Fold-along Stories ,2009 Twelve factual
stories about the biology and habitats of North
American plants and animals are illustrated by the
progressive folding steps of 12 easy origami
models. Designed for all ages, illustrated origami
instructions are placed side-by-side with nature
facts for easy use by all ages. Models included:
cicada, leaf, coyote puppet, trillium blossom,
snake, toad, seagull, fish, owl, duck, butterfly,
and rabbit.
  Bible Origami Andrew Dewar,2014-10-14 Befold! —
Combine the age–old art of origami paper folding
with the greatest stories from the Bible! Perfect
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for children and young adults, this boxed paper
craft kit contains everything beginner to advance
paper folders will need to create colorful paper
figurines from famous Biblical stories and
assemble them on origami background tableaus to
help retell the stories. Each Biblical tale is
introduced, followed by an explanation of the
significance of all the folded paper figures in
the story. The finished origami pieces can then be
used to reenact these timeless stories, or to
create inspiring dioramas. These reenactments
using origami paper figures and background help
bring the sacred Bible stories alive for your
family, youth group or Sunday school class. This
do-it-yourself paper craft kit contains: A
full–color 64-page booklet Step-by-step folding
instructions Easy-to-follow diagrams The Bible is
not just a book. It is also a fountain, from which
springs forth great sprays of art music and
literature. There has always been a tradition of
presenting the Bible visually. This fun origami
kit for children will make scripture come to life!
Origami projects include: The First Christmas
Easter Adam & Eve Noah's Ark The Tower of Babel
Jacob's Ladder Jonah and the Whale
  A History of Folding in Mathematics Michael
Friedman,2018-05-25 While it is well known that
the Delian problems are impossible to solve with a
straightedge and compass – for example, it is
impossible to construct a segment whose length is
cube root of 2 with these instruments – the
discovery of the Italian mathematician Margherita
Beloch Piazzolla in 1934 that one can in fact
construct a segment of length cube root of 2 with
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a single paper fold was completely ignored (till
the end of the 1980s). This comes as no surprise,
since with few exceptions paper folding was seldom
considered as a mathematical practice, let alone
as a mathematical procedure of inference or proof
that could prompt novel mathematical discoveries.
A few questions immediately arise: Why did paper
folding become a non-instrument? What caused the
marginalisation of this technique? And how was the
mathematical knowledge, which was nevertheless
transmitted and prompted by paper folding, later
treated and conceptualised? Aiming to answer these
questions, this volume provides, for the first
time, an extensive historical study on the history
of folding in mathematics, spanning from the 16th
century to the 20th century, and offers a general
study on the ways mathematical knowledge is
marginalised, disappears, is ignored or becomes
obsolete. In doing so, it makes a valuable
contribution to the field of history and
philosophy of science, particularly the history
and philosophy of mathematics and is highly
recommended for anyone interested in these topics.
  Fold and Cut Stories Jerry J. Mallett,Timothy S.
Ervin,1993 16 captivating tales from the masters
of tell and do stories. Clear and simple
instructions show you how and when to cut and fold
paper to create the answer to each story.
  Horror-Gami Joost Langeveld,2018-07-17 Paper has
never been so horrifying! Be bored nevermore,
nevermore! A little piece of paper is hardly
anything to be afraid of. But ordinary paper
springs to life—and death!—with Horror-Gami, a new
sophisticated origami kit for advanced origami
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artists. Create 20 origami projects: a vampire,
Frankenstein, a black cat, a skull, a bat, a
creepy hand, a mummy, a skeleton, a spider, a
zombie, the Grim Reaper, an owl, a spooky tree
with a raven on the branch, a werewolf, a raven,
an axe, a ghost, a witch, and a headless horseman.
Have no fear with these easy-to-follow
instructions. Great fun for the entire family.
Horror-Gami offers a new look at the ancient art
of origami and paper crafting.
  Just Enough to Make a Story Nancy Schimmel,1992
An introduction to storytelling, with tips on
choosing, learning and telling stories and
annotated lists of preferred stories.
  Holiday Folding Stories Christine Petrell
Kallevig,1992 Holiday stories are used to help
demonstrate how to do nine different origami
projects; includes activities for Columbus Day,
Halloween, Thanksgiving, and Christmas.
  Origami City Taro Yaguchi,2020-06-23 Introducing
fold-by-number, a revolutionary origami new
concept in paper folding. Created by the founder
of Taro’s Origami Studio, Origami City marries the
joy of paper folding with the foolproof appeal of
paint-by-number with the imaginative play of LEGO
or Playmobils. This ingenious book is an all-in-
one kit for a complete origami metropolis: 75
realistic pieces to fold with step-by-step
instructions; an illustrated paper play mat; and
over 100 sheets of preprinted origami paper with
numbers and lines for folding. The models—houses,
office buildings, cars, emergency and construction
vehicles, an airport, even dogs and squirrels to
run in the parks—are meticulously detailed,
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illustrated by Brooklyn-based artist Simon Arizpe.
For ages 7 and up.
  Fun with Paper Folding and Origami William D.
Murray,Francis J. Rigney,1995-12 Easy-to-follow
instructions for over 40 different pieces:
sailboat, rooster, battleship, pagoda, bird, frog,
airplane, cradle, Japanese lantern, and many more.
Crystal-clear text and more than 275 diagrams
showing each stage in the paper folding process.
Specially written to anticipate beginners'
difficulties. 279 diagrams.
  The Complete Story of Sadako Sasaki Masahiro
Sasaki,Sue DiCicco,2020-04-07 **Independent
Publisher Book Award (IPPY) Winner** **Middle
School Book of the Year-- Northern Lights Book
Awards** **Skipping Stones Honor Award Winner**
For the first time, middle readers can learn the
complete story of the courageous girl whose life,
which ended through the effects of war, inspired a
worldwide call for peace. In this book, author Sue
DiCicco and Sadako's older brother Masahiro tell
her complete story in English for the first time--
how Sadako's courage throughout her illness
inspired family and friends, and how she became a
symbol of all people, especially children, who
suffer from the impact of war. Her life and her
death carry a message: we must have a wholehearted
desire for peace and be willing to work together
to achieve it. Sadako Sasaki was two years old
when the atomic bomb was dropped on her city of
Hiroshima at the end of World War II. Ten years
later, just as life was starting to feel almost
normal again, this athletic and enthusiastic girl
was fighting a war of a different kind. One of
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many children affected by the bomb, she had
contracted leukemia. Patient and determined,
Sadako set herself the task of folding 1000 paper
cranes in the hope that her wish to be made well
again would be granted. Illustrations and personal
family photos give a glimpse into Sadako's life
and the horrors of war. Proceeds from this book
are shared equally between The Sadako Legacy NPO
and The Peace Crane Project.
  Baby Bird Andrew Gibbs,2019-03-05 All birds are
born to fly, thinks Baby Bird, watching the other
hatchlings leave the nest. I suppose it’s now or
never… But one of Baby’s wings is twisted and
shrunken and not at all like the other one.
Instead of flying, Baby plummets to the ground.
There, Baby makes a new friend, and learns that
sometimes you have to find unexpected ways to
achieve your dreams. A moving story about the
power of friendship and the importance of
accepting yourself just the way you are, this
lovely watercolor picture book shows how friends
can help you overcome difficulty.
  Accordion Folding: Simple Paper Folding Megan
Borgert-Spaniol,2019-08-01 Accordion Folding will
show kids how to start with simple accordion folds
and end up with fun creations. They will learn how
to make a snake, a butterfly, a pinwheel, and
more! Easy-to-follow instructions accompanied by
how-to photos keep projects accessible for readers
brand-new to paper art. The captivating creations
are sure to appeal to young crafters everywhere.
Aligned to Common Core Standards and correlated to
state standards. Checkerboard Library is an
imprint of Abdo Publishing, a division of ABDO.
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  Cut and Fold Techniques for Pop-Up Designs Paul
Jackson,2014-02-17 Introducing techniques for
making pop-ups from one sheet of card, the third
title in this series on paper engineering takes
folding techniques into the third dimension. Each
chapter introduces a new technical idea and shows
how that technique can be adapted in many
different ways, or combined with techniques from
earlier chapters. These 3-D techniques can be
incorporated into any design where typography
and/or illustration are used, including mail-
shots, personal publicity, invitations, business
cards and greetings cards. With their emphasis on
surface design over complex cutting, the pop-ups
have an instant appeal for designers. Following
the elegant, easy-to-follow style of Paul
Jackson’s other titles for Laurence King, Cut and
Fold Techniques for Pop-Up Designs is an essential
resource for marketing professionals and design
students.

The Engaging World of E-book Books: A Detailed
Guide Revealing the Benefits of Kindle Books: A
Realm of Convenience and Versatility E-book books,
with their inherent mobility and ease of access,
have freed readers from the limitations of
physical books. Done are the days of carrying
bulky novels or meticulously searching for
particular titles in bookstores. Kindle devices,
sleek and lightweight, seamlessly store an wide
library of books, allowing readers to indulge in
their preferred reads anytime, everywhere. Whether
commuting on a bustling train, lounging on a sunny
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beach, or simply cozying up in bed, Kindle books
provide an unparalleled level of ease. A Reading
Universe Unfolded: Discovering the Vast Array of
Kindle Paper Folding&sorty Paper Folding&sorty The
E-book Shop, a virtual treasure trove of literary
gems, boasts an extensive collection of books
spanning varied genres, catering to every readers
taste and choice. From captivating fiction and
thought-provoking non-fiction to classic classics
and modern bestsellers, the Kindle Store offers an
unparalleled abundance of titles to discover.
Whether looking for escape through engrossing
tales of fantasy and exploration, diving into the
depths of historical narratives, or expanding ones
understanding with insightful works of science and
philosophical, the E-book Store provides a gateway
to a bookish world brimming with endless
possibilities. A Transformative Factor in the
Literary Landscape: The Lasting Influence of
Kindle Books Paper Folding&sorty The advent of
Kindle books has undoubtedly reshaped the bookish
landscape, introducing a paradigm shift in the way
books are released, disseminated, and consumed.
Traditional publishing houses have embraced the
online revolution, adapting their approaches to
accommodate the growing demand for e-books. This
has led to a surge in the accessibility of Kindle
titles, ensuring that readers have entry to a vast
array of literary works at their fingers.
Moreover, E-book books have democratized entry to
books, breaking down geographical limits and
providing readers worldwide with equal
opportunities to engage with the written word.
Irrespective of their place or socioeconomic
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background, individuals can now engross themselves
in the intriguing world of books, fostering a
global community of readers. Conclusion: Embracing
the E-book Experience Paper Folding&sorty E-book
books Paper Folding&sorty, with their inherent
convenience, flexibility, and vast array of
titles, have unquestionably transformed the way we
experience literature. They offer readers the
freedom to discover the boundless realm of written
expression, anytime, anywhere. As we continue to
navigate the ever-evolving digital landscape,
Kindle books stand as testament to the persistent
power of storytelling, ensuring that the joy of
reading remains accessible to all.
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pursue lifelong
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